

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

June 18, 1979

Comm Con

TERA

Mr. George R. Johnson Vice President American Cyanamid Company Wayne, New Jersey 07470

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I am sorry that I was not able to get back to you on the telephone the other day when you first called me. I do, however, have your letter of June 5 and your very kind and complimentary invitation to address the National Wholesale Druggists' Association annual meeting this coming November.

It is a very attractive offer. and it would be an honor 'o be a speaker in the distinguished group that will have there. However, I am afraid that I must decline. I have made a number of commitments for travel, both foreign and domestic, in that period near the end of the year, and I am sorry to say that I would not be available in the November 3-8 period.

Thank you again for your invitation and my very best wishes for a pleasant and successful meeting.

Sincerely,

Joseph M. Hendrie

PCOR ORIGINAL

445 357

